STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS24600

Idaho code allows political subdivisions to piggyback onto contracts that were competitively bid
by the State of Idaho. This proposed change would outline that any contract let by the Division of
Purchasing, competitively bid or not, would be available for use by the political subdivisions.

FISCAL NOTE

No fiscal impact, and in fact, this addition to the statute could lead to savings for all cities and
counties during their procurement process.

Contact:
Representative Mathew W. Erpelding
Senator Chuck Winder
(208) 332-1000
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